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24th Avenue North Ocean Outfall Project 
 
 

Based on the qualifications received on April 24th and April 25th, 2024 for RFQ 24-R0022, the 
City of Myrtle Beach has deemed the following firms as qualified to bid the above referenced 
project: 

 Manson Construction Company 
 Garney Companies, Inc. 
 SJ Hamill Construction 

 
Any firm that desires a debrief may schedule an appointment beginning on May 13, 2024.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the City of Myrtle Beach. We wish you the best of luck in your 
future endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandon Hancock 
Procurement/Buyer  
bhancock@cityofmyrtlebeach.com 
843-918-2173  
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Mailing Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● PO Box 2468 ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29578-2468 

Office Address: City of Myrtle Beach ● 3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue ● Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29577 


